
Boys and Girls Club receives
outside support

Tahoe  Motor  Sports  is
supporting  the  Boys  and
Girls  Club  in  South  Lake
Tahoe.  Photo/Provided

Members of Tahoe Motor Sports recently visited the Boys &
Girls Club Lake Tahoe to present a check for $100 from the
proceeds of a car wash they had to support our club, kids, and
programs.

Members  of  TMS  are  looking  forward  to  being  involved  in
helping the Boys & Girls Club.

For more information about these and other things at the Boys
& Girls Club, go online.
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